Policy Number: _________________

Effective Date: __________________

Last Review Date: _______________

INTERNET USAGE
SAMPLE POLICY

(Organization)

Computers in the emergency services provide several useful benefits including training and the acquisition of useful information for the betterment of the organization as well as all members.  As such, computers are available for the usage of members to that end.

The Internet is a global entity with no control of users or content.  Therefore, available resources may contain material of a controversial nature.  The (Organization Name) is not responsible for information found on the Internet.

(Organization Name) computers and Internet connections shall not be used to violate copyrights or for any other illegal activities.  No one may utilize these computers for the purposes of harassment, misrepresentation, or commercial activities.  Internet activities on organization computers must be capable of withstanding public scrutiny and/or disclosure.  Users must avoid accessing sites which might bring (Organization Name) into disrepute, such as those which carry offensive material.

The computers at (Organization Name) are the property of (Organization Name) and as such may be examined for Internet usage patterns, e-mail usage, and any other items regarding the use of the computers.  Members should not have any expectation of privacy as to Internet, e-mail, or other computer usage.

Inappropriate use of (Organization Name) computers or internet may result in disciplinary actions and/or disconnection of accessible computers or internet.       
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For further information on formulation of your business policies and procedures, please contact the Risk Management Department at 1-800-822-3747 Ext. 176.


This sample policy is prepared by McNeil and Company Inc. as a resource for our clients. As with any policy, it should be carefully considered and approved by the proper authority prior to implementation. McNeil and Company recommends that your local legal representative also reviews the policy to verify it is consistent with local and state laws and standards prior to adoption.


